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What time can I drop my child off at Scott? 

Students are allowed in the Café beginning at 7:10 each morning. While 

teachers are not required to be on duty until 7:20, we are lucky to have 

some who are willing to open early for the families that need a few extra 

minutes. 

What is the best time to drop my child off?  

Please drop your child off between 7:20 and 7:40. Arrival tends to back 

up between 7:40 and 7:50 so plan accordingly. 

What time does school begin and end at Scott Elementary? 

School begins at 7:50 but students are released to their classrooms at 

7:30.  Students are dismissed from school at 2:50. 

How do I change my child’s dismissal? 

All changes to dismissal must be made before 12:00 p.m.  Please email 

your child’s teacher with the changes. If you are not able to email, 

please contact the front office at 469-633-4000.  

How is the arrival/dismissal/crosswalk and flow of traffic 

determined. 

The City of McKinney is responsible for determining the safest traffic 

routes. They have evaluated and determined the best arrival and  dis-

missal patterns.  During the first few weeks of school, please be patient 

as our teachers ensure every child safely arrives and dismisses in the 

correct manner. 



Where do I go if I do not see my child at dismissal? 

A staff member will use their walkie to contact your child’s teacher 

and locate your child quickly and safely. 

How will my child’s teacher communicate with me? 

Teachers at Scott Elementary believe that communication is one of the 

most important parts of a child’s education.  Scott Elementary’s 

website  http://schools.friscoisd.org/ES/scott/site/Home is updated 

regularly with the latest Scott news.  Your child’s grade level  website 

plus a host of other resources can be found here.  Teachers will send 

out weekly emails that provide curriculum updates and classroom 

information.  Scott will also send out a Mini-Pack each Friday that 

includes important dates, celebrations, and the latest happenings 

throughout the school.  

When will I receive graded work from my child’s teacher? 

Thursday Folders will come home weekly with your child’s graded 

work and important papers. Please make sure that you look through 

these folders for important communication from your child’s teacher.  

How do I find out more information about the FISD 

curriculum? 

Please attend our campus Curriculum Night on Sept 3rd. 

 

 

Important Staff Members 

Principal: Paige Brewer  Assistant Principal: Leanne Crane 

Counselor: Julie Coalson  Secretary: Karlyn Mann 

Nurse: Angie Lamastra  Front Desk Receptionist: Stephanie McCracken 

Data/Attendance Clerk:  Suzanne Edwards  
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